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From: Patrick Hodgetts < 
Sent: Monday, 24 April 2023 9:48 AM 
To: Jacqueline Krynda 
Cc: Katherine Garaty; Enzo Camporeale; Kate Lockery; Isabella Jiang 
Subject: RE: NSW Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes: Crispin Dye 

[SEC=OFFICIAL:Sensitive] 

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise 
the sender and know the content is safe.] 

Dear Jacqueline 

Thank you for your letter of 19 April. 

We are instructed that Senior Sergeant Anne Coady of the NSWPF Forensic Evidence & Technical Services Command 
(FETS) is in a position to arrange for a NSWPF 'fingerprint expert' to attend FASS to inspect the white card next 
week, with a view to offering an opinion in relation to whether it is more likely than not that the brown mark is a 
fingerprint. 

I am informed that Senior Sergeant Coady on Friday attempted to make contact with Michele Franco, FASS, to 
discuss arrangements for the inspection and any issues that may arise. I am informed that Michele Franco is 
unavailable until this Wednesday. A suitable fingerprint expert would be available to attend FASS to inspect the 
exhibit as early as Wednesday, 26 April. 

Our instructing officers from the UHT generally defer to FASS regarding the appropriateness of forensic testing 
sequences, and where possible will engage with FASS to discuss available options depending on the nature of a 
particular investigation and state of any exhibits. In relation to the Crispin Dye matter (and other matters whether 
forensic testing is being proposed), our instructing officers will ultimately be led by the views of FASS in relation to 
the most appropriate testing sequences to maximise the prospect of recovering information of value, however 
would be grateful to be kept informed of the testing proposed to be applied to the exhibits in advance so that it has 
an opportunity to express any concerns. 

Kind regards 

NSW Pollee Force 

Patrick Hodgetts 
Senior Lawyer 
Office of the General Counsel 
Locked Bag 5102, Parramatta NSW 2124 
E: P: E/N: M: 

This email and any attachments may be subject to legal professional privilege and should not be communicated to any third party without the 
consent of the sender. If you are not the named recipient please contact the sender to arrange for the return or destruction of the email. 

From: Jacqueline Krynda 
Sent: Wednesday, 19 April 2023 12:32 PM 
To: Patrick Hodgetts <I 
Cc: Katherine Garaty < ; Enzo Camporeale 

; Kate Lockery < 
Isabella Jiang 
Subject: NSW Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes: Crispin Dye 

Dear Mr Hodgetts, 

>; 
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Please see attached letter of today's date from Enzo Camporeale. 

Kind regards, 

Jacqueline 

Jacqueline Krynda (she/her) 
Senior Solicitor 
Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes 

Chief Secretary's Building 121 Macquarie Street, Sydney NSW 2000 

www.specialcommission.nsw.gov.au 

I acknowledge the traditional owners and custodians of country throughout NSW and their continuing connection to the 
land, culture and community. I pay my respects to Elders past and present. 

All mail is subject to content scanning for possible violation of NSW Police 

Force policy, including the Email and Internet Policy and Guidelines. All NSW 
Police Force employees are required to familiarise themselves with these 
policies, available on the NSW Police Force Intranet. 

This email and any attachments may be confidential and contain privileged information. It 

is intended for the addressee only. If you are not the intended recipient you must not use, 
disclose, copy or distribute this communication. Confidentiality or privilege are not 
waived or lost by reason of the mistaken delivery to you. If you have received this message 

in error, please delete and notify the sender. 
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